
FAVORABLE with AMENDMENT HB0608

Dear Senators,
We have an increased problem of bills being introduced in this vein where potential
services are being given to Maryland residents (in this case, House bill testimony was
paneled by blind people and other disabled) throughout the state with a continual woke
theme involving, sexuality or how people have sex.

I find this to be coercion of getting funds directed to this non-profit started…. akin to the
LGBTQ woke crowd putting a gun to a blind person’s head denying services unless
someone has sex is introduced into the bill.

Please strike this part of the bill on Page 3

4   (I) DIVERSITY BASED ON SEX, GENDER IDENTITY, SEXUAL
5     ORIENTATION, RACE, ETHNICITY, AND ECONOMIC STATUS; AND

I strongly urge you to vote to stop drafting bills that needlessly inject sexuality.
In what they call their “spectrum”, the  nature and narrative of these bullying lobbyists
and sponsors can be overtly pedophilic in nature.  Look at HB283, look at HB131, see
HB119.
https://mgaleg.maryland.gov/2023RS/amds/bil_0009/HB0119_25382001.pdf

Further, blind people aren’t able to see if this perversion is around them,
somehow involved or represented in the services they receive. Yet they can be used as
“props” for this perverse sub-culture.

Please stop this climate of injecting sexual perversions into every bill starting in
Annapolis.  I expect kind of foul, liberal mess from Baltimore but not Annapolis.

Thanks for your consideration and time.

humbly
~vince

vince mcavoy po 41075 baltimore md


